M LOGAN REGIONAL HOSPITAL

1400 No. 500 East. Logan, Utah 84321 / 801-752-2050

June 2, 1982

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Glen D, Brown
Region 1V LT 1eR?

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 )
Arlington, TX 76011 p— e

Gent lemen .

In response to the Notice of Violation dated May 19, 1982 and
issued by your office, we wish to inform you of the corrective
steps being taken by Logan Regional Hospital.

For {items la, lc, 1d, and le (see attached Notice of Violation)
the personnel involved in performing the operat ions ment foned
have been instructed on proper performance of the operations in
violation by the Radiation Safety Officer, (Dr. Jonathan Daines)
and the documentation of this inservice will be reviewed by the
Radiat ion Safety Committee at their next scheduled meeting. The
records kept for the operations in violation will be specifically
reviewed quarterly by the Radiaticen Safety Committee and noted

in the minutes to insure against anv further violations.

In response to lb of the Notice of Violation, the Radiation
Safety Officer has informed all members of the Radiation Safety
Committee of the violation and the requirement to meet quarterly.
Additionally, a reminder calendar has beeff established by the
Medical Staff Secretary to insure that qgarterly meetings are
scheduled and held,

We anticipate that full compliance will be documented on or about
July 9, 1982 when the next Radiation Safety Committee meeting
is scheduled.

We hope that the steps we have taken will be satisfactory to
document our compliance with our NRC license and to meet the

provisions of 10 CFR 2.201.

Sincere;;) ‘2

Theron J. God rey
Administrator
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